
Volunteer Officer Report February 2020  

Dannielle Threlfall – School of Computer Science Rep  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Within this month, we have worked through some issues regarding feedback from 
assignments and other issues regarding marking. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

There hasn’t been many issues this past month. The school seems to be running smoothly. 

Plans for next month 

To continuously support students as we head into the end middle of term, where 
assignments are being released and issues may arise. 

 


